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Leslie Palmer
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945 Battle Street
Webster, NH 03303

RE: WEBSTER, #40810
Clothespin Bridge Road over Blackwater River — Br. #121/103
APPROVAL CONSULTANT SELECTION

Dear Ms. Palmer:

The Department has reviewed your letter dated June 26, 2018, documenting the
Qualifications-Based Selection process used by the Town of Webster for the subject project, and
finds it to be satisfactory.

The Town has selected Vanasse Hangen Brustlin, Inc. (VHB) from their QBS process, which
included interviews in April 2018. The selection of VHB is approved.

The Town may proceed with negotiation of a scope and fee for design services. Please submit
that material to us for review and concurrence before execution of the Agreement.

Sincerely,

(L,&Q/(ﬂf\

Ronald L. Kleiner, Jr., PE

Bridge Engineer

Bureau of Planning and Community Assistance
Telephone: (603) 271-4417
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